
 

NORSEMONT CAPITAL INC. ANNOUNCES RESULTS OF THE 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 
 
Vancouver, B.C., May 15, 2018 – Norsemont Capital Inc. (CSE: NOM,  OTC: NRRSF,  FWB: LXZ1) 
(“Norsemont” or the “Company”) announces that at the Annual General Meeting of its shareholder held 
May 10, 2018 , Allan Larmour, Kant Trivedi and Rana Vig were elected as directors of the Company for the 
ensuing year. 
 
Mr. Vig is an entrepreneur who has over 30 years of business experience during which time he has been 
pivotal in launching several business ventures in the private sector.  He has vast experience with various 
issuers listed on the Canadian Securities Exchange, the TSXV and the TSX. 
 
Ms. Rempel resigned as a director and did not stand for re-election at the Meeting.  The Board wishes to 
express its gratitude to Ms. Rempel for her contributions to the Company and to wish her well with her 
future endeavors. 
 
The directors of the Company appointed the following officers of the Company:  Allan Larmour, Interim 
Chief Executive Officer, Kulwant Sandher as Chief Financial Officer and Max Pinsky as Corporate Secretary. 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, 
 
NORSEMONT CAPITAL INC. 
 
Al Larmour 
Interim Chief Executive Officer, Director 
 
For more information, please contact the Company at: 
Telephone:  (604) 669-9788 
Facsimile:  (604) 669-9768 

 
Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in 
the policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of 
this release. No stock exchange, securities commission or other regulatory authority has approved or 
disapproved the information contained herein.  
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